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29th June 2023 

 

Dear parent/carer, 

We have reviewed our Newchurch Robins Summer Holiday Club 

offer and are pleased to include the availability to book half day 

sessions. These will run 8.00am till 12pm and 1pm till 5pm and 

will cost £12.50 per child. There is a 10% discount for siblings 

who also attend. 

If you would like to book a half day session in the holiday club, 

please complete this google form 

https://forms.gle/zSjqvzeooemKrZTi7  by Friday 7th July. 

These are the themes for each week are: 

Week Theme Types of activities 

Week 

commencing 

31st July 

If you go down in the woods 

today 

 

Forest School provision: den making etc 

Outdoor activities including art with natural 

materials 

Friday Fun:  Teddy Bear’s Picnic 

Week 

commencing 

7th August 

Ready Steady Cook 

 

A range of baking and cooking skills 

Decorating of biscuits and food themed activities 

Friday Fun: Party on the Playground 

https://forms.gle/zSjqvzeooemKrZTi7
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Week 

commencing 

14th August 

All things bright and beautiful

 

Growing and gardening activities 

Music and dance activities 

Friday Fun: Festival Friday 

Week 

commencing 

21st  August 

Picasso’s Paradise 

 

Arts and Craft themed week: drawing, painting, 

collage, sculpture. 

Friday Fun: Colour Run 

 

Bookings for full day or shorter day sessions can still be made by completing this form 

https://forms.gle/WgJNwWVyFSYPWsoT9 by 7th July. 

Payments can be through ParentPay or childcare vouchers by Friday 14th July 2023. 

Payments will be accepted from Friday 7th July. Once the school has received payment, 

your child(ren)’s place in the holiday club will be confirmed. 

If you wish to amend an existing booking please notify the school by emailing 

Newchurch_Primary_BusinessManager@sch.warrington.gov.uk 

With kindest regards, 

 

 

Mrs J Narraway 

Head Teacher  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://forms.gle/WgJNwWVyFSYPWsoT9

